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PARENT RESOURCE CENTER NOW OPEN! 
The Title I department is excited to open a Parent Resource Center for our Clyde Families located in the library.  We have lots of 
new resources for you to borrow and use with your children (Pre-K-5th grade) to help reinforce needed skills.  All you have to do 
is choose some materials you would like to borrow, fill out the check-out binder, take it home, and enjoy some great learning 
opportunities with you child! We ask that you please return the items within 2 weeks so other Clyde families can enjoy the items 
as well.  To return items, just send them back to school with your child and we'll check it in for you and place the items back in the 
PRC.  Below are a few of the items you will find in the PRC: 
Math Materials 
Counting, adding, subtracting, multiplying, dividing, fractions, and more! 
Reading Materials 

Letters, sounds, word building, rhyming, sequencing, comprehension, interesting children's magazines (American Girl, Sports 
Illustrated Kids, Ranger Rick, Highlights), and more! 
STEM Materials 
Mechanical engineering, civil engineering, computer science, and more! 
Social-Emotional Learning Helps 
Does your child struggle to control their emotions? Do they have a difficult time making or keeping friends? Come and find books 
to help open conversations to help teach your child how to handle these circumstances. 

 

Registration 
April 23, 2019 

 3:30 p.m.  

Yearbooks on sale 

until April 15, 2019. 

$20.00 

Send cash or check 

payable to 

Clyde Elementary School 

or you can order online 

at Strawbridge. 

 

Attention readers… 

Are you receiving our Alert Now Messages? 
If you are not receiving our (almost) weekly Alert Now phone calls, your phone number may not be 
updated in our system.  Please contact Tracie Rhea at 828.627.2206 to update your new number.  

 



 

 
 

“Cardinals Walk” Club 
 

April 3rd is American Heart Association National Walking Day. Mr. Burnette, Ms. Reinhardt,  
and Mrs. Serenius have agreed to walk that day. Will you? 

 
"Cardinals Walk" Club will meet in the gym at 2;45 to stretch and begin their walk. They will  
be finished at 4:30. Mr. Burnette, Ms. Reinhardt, and Mrs. Serenius will be walking part or  
all of that time. Please join us, even if only for a few minutes. 

 

 

CLOTHES TO KIDS is an organization that donates (free to you!) new and 

quality used clothes to students (pre-kindergarten through 12th grade) who are 

enrolled in the Haywood County School System and who are eligible for free or 

reduced priced lunch. To make an appointment so that your children and teens can 
choose their wardrobe of clothes, call: (828) 456-8990 and leave a message. The 

Clothes to Kids staff will call you back and set a time for your shopping spree! 

We want ALL our students to feel good about how they look when they go to school! 

We want ALL our students to succeed in school! 
 

 

 

 

Second graders are excited about their upcoming 
field trip to the  

Western North Carolina Nature Center on April 4th.  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

TEACH, LEARN, DREAM, ACHIEVE 

 

SPRING PICTURES 
MONDAY, APRIL 22 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

APRIL 8 - 12 

tel:(828)%20456-8990

